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9. Replacement of hazel tree 
 
Extract from the minutes of Council Meeting M136 held on 3rd March 2015: 
 
Replacement of the Hazel Tree – Concern had been raised by an electrical engineer who was 
carrying out a safety check on the electrical cabinet that the hazel tree could cause safety 
issues due to its proximity to the cabinet. Lindsay Cordall of Randall Thorp has confirmed that 
the tree was self-set and not part of the planting scheme.  
 
Cllr P Gavigan left the meeting at this point.  
 
A replacement tree could be planted in an alternative location. 
 
It was: 
RESOLVED that the email be received, that the Parish Clerk would respond to the resident 
and that it be delegated to the Leisure & Amenities Committee to discuss the placement of a 
replacement tree.  
 
Cllr Poulton is meeting with Mr Fall prior to the meeting to agree a suitable location.  


